
LOS ANGELES ALUMNAE PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION
2018 WOMAN OF THE YEAR AWARD

Since 1973, Los Angeles Alumnae Panhellenic Association (LAAPA) has recognized outstanding area NPC 
alumnae for their exceptional service in the areas of community, civic, professional, and/or 
philanthropic achievement.

Nominations for the 2018 Woman of the Year are now being accepted.  The following are the 
Submission Guidelines to Nominate a Candidate for consideration as the 2018 Los Angeles Alumnae 
Panhellenic Association Woman of the Year.

The candidate should exhibit exemplary work in one or more of the following categories:

 OUTSTANDING SORORITY WORK, community, and/or philanthropic work;
 OUTSTANDING COMMUNITY, and/or PHILANTHROPIC WORK, and sorority work;
 OUTSTANDING CAREER ACHIEVEMENTS, and sorority work.

Please use the above guidelines in making your selection and compiling the nomination letter. Submit 
your detailed nomination letter, resume and any other pertinent information about the candidate via 
email by Friday, December 8, 2017 to: LAAPA Vice President Mande Adams - Laapavp@gmail.com.

Recipient(s) will be honored the evening of Thursday, January 25  th  , 2018. More information is 
forthcoming. For questions about nomination process or Woman of the Year in general please contact 
Mande Adams at (847) 404-7306 or at Laapavp@gmail.com.

Los Angeles Alumnae Panhellenic Association (LAAPA) is a National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) 
Alumnae Panhellenic. Since our founding in 1938, we have worked to foster a constructive relationships 
with the colleges and universities in the Los Angeles area and the NPC organizations at these institutions 
of higher learning.  LAAPA is a 501(c)(3) organization under the regulations of the Internal Revenue 
Service - FEIN 32-0300572.
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